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22nd January 2013
FROM GARVIN ONYANGO
TO SPONSOR SIGURBJORG
Dear Sponsor Sigurbjorb,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wishing you a Happy New Year 2013!
Garvin is always young but active in football, running, likes seek and hide as his hobbies.
Garvin was very happy with his Christmas gifts and always friendly to others. He enjoyed his Christmas dinner with small friends. He and his friends enjoyed chapatti, chicken, meat, ugali, biscuit and sodas.  

Garvin has joined new class and has made many friends in his class. He is fine and good in his health. 
Thank you so much for your sponsorship. 

Kind regards,
Lucy Odipo.

